## NOMATA BOARD MEETING

## July 26,2022

## Minutes

Lana called the meeting together at 12:40

Members present: Lana, Pedro, Chris, Patti, Cleburne, Bob, Alvertha, Kim and Craig

Guest's present: Elizabeth LeGros

Minutes from June meeting were approved.

Elizabeth spoke about the State Mixed Tournament.

The Board voted unanimously for the player gift for the 40 plus mixed tournament.

Elizabeth reported that she would send a sign-up form to everyone who has opted into the communications center.

Food for the mixed tournament will be provided by Zuppardo's.

Kim reported that that many of the TA and Step-up league participants have expressed an interest in a more advanced TA program. She stated that she would like to get the advanced program online before the end of the year.

Chris suggested referring this program out to a Pro willing to accept the charge of running the program.

Kim reported that she was trying to recruit TA and Step-up league participants to join a league for this Spring. She suggested creating a database to stay in touch with these participants to get them into league.

Alvertha suggested that NOMATA create a committee that would create criteria for the scholarship program. She was asked to chair the committee.

Pedro suggested partnerships with other 501C3's.

The board voted unanimously to donate \$1,000 to the Mike McNulty Southern Foundation.

Lana reported that she will forward our CTL/LTA Consultant Job Description to the LTA for additional suggestions.

Kim reported that the newsletter is going well, and positive comments continue.

Pedro reported that JTT will be starting up again soon and he is in desperate need of Captain's for the JTT teams.

Bob suggested reaching out to other states to find out what their JTT program procedures are.

Chris suggested changing JTT into one day that would take place several times a year.

Alvertha reported that the Raphael Village Tournament organizers have reached out to NOMATA for sponsorship for its upcoming tournament

Pedro made a motion that NOMATA sponsor a \$1,000 level which would provide NOMATA with a table and signage throughout the tournament.

Cleburne seconded the motion.

The Board voted unanimously for this donation.

Alvertha said she would staff the table along with other DEI committee volunteers.

Lana reported that we are still searching for a volunteer coordinator.

Chris reported that the LTA will work in conjunction with NOMATA to host the Pro Luncheon.

Chris reported that the NOMATA Team Tournament is trying to book the second weekend in November.

Next meeting is scheduled for August 30th.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:15